

ROGERS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

"Where Tomorrow's Leaders Learn"
200 N. Rogers Street
Waterloo, IL 62298
Office: 618-939-3454

Fax: 618-939-7980

Brian Smith, Principal

Date: October 21, 2024

To: Mr. Charron, Superintendent

Board of Education

From: Mr. Brian Smith

Principal, Rogers Elementary

Rogers Elementary October 2024 Board Report

• PBIS 1st Quarter Reward Party

- Students that did not receive an office referral for the 1st Quarter enjoyed an extra recess filled with music and a snack. The party will be on the Oct. 18^h.
- On October 21st, students will begin working towards the 2nd Quarter Reward Party...Inflatable Games in the Gym!!
- We are very proud of the positive behaviors that our students exhibit on a daily basis.

Cookie Dough Fundraiser

- Our students sold over \$26,000 in cookie dough. We earn 50% of total sales for a net of over \$13,000.
- The funds raised pay for a school shirt that can be worn on Fridays for orange and black day. Field trips and reward parties are also paid for so that parents are not charged for any field trips/activities throughout the year.
- Additional funds are used to purchase technology, playground equipment, and other items that directly impact our students.

Pumpkin Patch

 Our cross categorical classrooms enjoyed a special Pumpkin Patch trip to Braeutigam's Farm and enjoyed the animals, hayride, and they all got a pumpkin!

Looking Ahead

Oct. 3rd/4th 2nd Grade Bank Tours Oct. 18th End of 1st Quarter

Oct. 21st 1st Quarter Reward Party

Oct. 25th Report Cards
Oct. 31st Halloween

Nov. 1st/4th Parent/Teacher Conference

Nov. 6th Picture Re-takes